
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/23/2014 6:20:04 PM
Subject: Letter on Storm Cleanup

Attachments: (2014-05-22) White-Leatherman on Storm Damage.pdf

For review and verification.
 
Katherine is going to electronically disseminate to Leatherman, Courson, White, and Harrell.  In addition, we will send 
to Mike Shealy, Bev, and Paul.
 
I will have paper copies for Leatherman, Courson, White, and Harrell on Tuesday to take to their offices.
 
If you’re good with this, please just say ‘go’
 
Josh
 
Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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